
Dear Parents / Carers,

We are writing to inform you about an important event taking place at Livingstone Academy
Bournemouth - our Year 9 Options Evening. This evening is an opportunity for you and your child to gain
valuable information about the various subjects and courses they can choose from as they progress
through their secondary education.

Date: 14 March 2024

Time: 6pm - 8pm

Location: Livingstone Academy Bournemouth

During the Options Evening, you will have the chance to meet subject teachers, explore the
curriculum, and ask any questions you may have regarding the options available to your child. We
believe that making informed decisions about subject choices is vital in supporting your child's
academic and career aspirations.

The evening will commence with a presentation in which the Principal and members of our teaching
staff will provide an overview of the options process, explain the importance of selecting the right
subjects, and shed light on the way these choices will shape your child's future opportunities. Following
the presentation, you will have the opportunity to visit subject-specific stalls, gather more detailed
information, and engage in one-on-one conversations with subject teachers.

We understand that navigating through the options process can be overwhelming, which is why our
dedicated team of staff and professionals will be available to address any concerns you may have.
Additionally, we encourage both you and your child to start thinking about their interests, strengths,
and aspirations in preparation for this event.

We strongly encourage your attendance at the Year 9 Options Evening to ensure that you and your
child make well-informed decisions regarding their subject choices. We believe that involving parents
and guardians in this process is crucial in creating a supportive and successful learning environment.

We look forward to welcoming you to the Year 9 Options Evening and supporting you and your child in
making the best decisions for their future.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Warr
Head of Secondary


